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Tuesday 9th October – Psychic Supper 
Stephen Treadaway returns for an evening of mediumship. Enjoy a three-course meal around two 
sessions by Stephen, 6.30pm arrival to dine at 7pm. 
Thursday 18th October – Steak Night  
Steak night returns. Two rump steak meals for £18, add a bottle of wine for £12.50. Why not give it a 
go? 
Monday 22nd October – Charity Music Quiz 
Know your Beatles from your Bangles? Frank Turner from Frank Sinatra? Then this is the quiz for you! 
Complimentary nibbles for all quizzers, £1 per person. Book your table, spaces are limited. All 
proceeds to charity.  
Thursday 25th October – FREE Firework display  
It’s back, so put this date in your diary - Norfolk’s First, Chedgrave’s only, Free Firework Display!!! 
Outside bar and barbecue from 5pm and fireworks thereafter. Our biggest community event of the 
year is sponsored by “South Lincs Food Services” and in support of NEST. Be here! 
Monday 5th November – Charity Quiz Night  
Sue will be in the chair for our charity quiz night. This year we are supporting the “Norfolk Emergency 
Support Team” (NEST). All proceeds to charity, 8pm start. 
Tuesday 6th November – Psychic Supper 
Stephen Treadaway returns for an evening of mediumship. Enjoy a three-course meal around two 
sessions by Stephen, 6.30pm arrival to dine at 7pm. 
Saturday 17th November – “Chasing Tigers” 
James Maas brings us “Chasing Tigers” a first appearance for this well-known “Ferry Fest” band at “The 
Horse.” Please come and show them your support. Live music from 9pm.  

Monday 3rd December – Charity Music Quiz 
Know your Beatles from your Bangles? Frank Turner from Frank Sinatra? Then this is the quiz for you! 
Complimentary nibbles for all quizzers, £1 per person. Book your table, spaces are limited. All 
proceeds to charity.  
CHRISTMAS IS COMING…. 
Take a look at our Christmas newsletter on the website for what we’ve got coming up in December. 

You will also find Boxing Day, New Year’s Eve and our Christmas function menus. Now taking bookings. 
www.whitehorsechedgrave.co.uk 

Autumn is upon us. The evenings will soon be drawing in, the nights 
are beginning to get colder so where better place to spend some well-
earned down time than here at ‘The Horse’.  

Question is ... How long will it be before Simon lights the fire?  


